
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City ) 
Power & Light Company for Approval of a Rate ) Case No. EO-2006-0193 
Schedule Authorizing the Use of Special Contracts ) 
and Approval of a Specific Special Contract  ) 
between KCPL and an Existing Customer.  ) 
 
 

STAFF STATUS REPORT 
 

Comes now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) in response to 

the November 10, 2005 Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) Order Directing 

Filing and the Application filed on November 2, 2005 of Kansas City Power & Light Company 

(KCPL) for approval of (1) a new rate schedule, “Special Contracts – Customer Specific,” 

authorizing the use of special contracts with large customers subject to certain conditions 

contained in the tariff, and (2) a specific special contract between KCPL and an existing 

industrial customer.  The Staff states that it intends to file its Staff Recommendation and 

Memorandum respecting KCPL’s Application no later than December 16, 2005.  The Staff notes 

that the new tariff sheet filed by KCPL in Case No. EO-2006-0192 on November 2, 2005 and the 

new tariff sheet filed by KCPL on November 2, 2005 in Case No. EO-2006-0193 are identical. 

Wherefore the Staff submits this Staff Status Report as directed by the Commission to be 

filed by no later than this date, November 29, 2005. 
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